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Scott Carey

From: Rob Bilott <rob.bilott@attorneymail.ch>
Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2022 9:05 PM
To: Scott Carey
Subject: Regular NTRPA GB Meeting, PUBLIC COMMENT ITEM #2 (Nov 3 2022)
Attachments: Locals Rising.pdf; TC-LTVA-TPC.pdf; Tahoe Chamber—FPPC Form 460 01 04 2022

_Redacted.pdf

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear NTRPA Governing Board, 

I would like you to divest from the Nevada-based Tahoe Chamber, LTVA, and Tahoe 
"Prosperity" Center. 

The LTVA has fostered anything but environmental integrity and social equity for visitors and 
locals. The Wireless Telecommunication Facility (WTF) placements and ordinance for which 
they have lobbied our city government are hurting local residents. Residential cell tower 
deployments are an object lesson in overtourism. Their wily public relations force does little but 
polish turds. They cry "wildfire" whenever they need to scare-up some votes in our Council to 
secure their agenda, but their direct responsibility for overtourism is actually increasing this 
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risk. Hypocrisy is the mark of a power play. They want our City to subsidize their corporate 
backers, in the form of low income housing, EMS, and social services. They never offer their 
precious "Zephyr Cove" to take up any share of this ask. Their constituent businesses have little 
substantive understanding of social responsibility—e.g., paying employees livable wages, not 
destroying neighborhoods, the environment, or giving people cancer. They are not concerned 
with their members addressing this issue themselves, but they passionately advocate for laissez-
faire policies whenever anyone suggests we have them regulated. The LTVA and Tahoe 
Chamber have shared the same address and accountant. They are two sides of the same 
underlying interests. 

The Tahoe Prosperity Center is little more than a special interest economic think tank and 
lobbying organization that benefits a very specific sector of the economy at the very real cost 
and expense to others. They go expert opinion shopping for economic schools of thought that 
advance their business interests; their values are always tacit in the economists and consultants 
they choose. They propagate the modern-day incarnation of the myth of the happy slave. Their 
governing board is not representative of the people who live here; the most of us are not at the 
table in their closed-door sessions. They regularly hold their monthly meetings at the 
LTVA/Tahoe Chamber office. Our own City needs to openly determine our own future, not 
pawn this very important task to closed-door Nevada interests. Smell the rats, hear the rats, see 
the rats. 

Please divest from LTVA, Tahoe Chamber, and Tahoe "Prosperity" Center. Save Tahoe. No 
cell towers in residential areas. Stop overtourism. 

Thank You. 

Tommie Smith & Rob Bilott 
 




















